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Scottsdale’s Greenlight Communities
hits $100,000 mark for charitable giving

(COURTESY SAVE THE FAMILY FOUNDATION ARIZONA)

Greenlight Communities, which has given $100,000 to local charities, has partnered with the Save the Family Foundation
Arizona, which helps families with essential items needed to move into a home.
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Scottsdale-based Greenlight Communities, a developer focusing on providing
attainable rental housing to communities across Arizona, has given over $100,000
since starting its Greenlight Gives initiative in recent years.
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“This is an organization that is making a true difference in our community, and they
have learned how to stretch the dollar to make a significant impact. This donation will
aid in programming and services for more than 650 families and change some lives for
the better as a result,” Pat Watts, principal and co-founder of Greenlight
Communities, said in a press release.

Greenlight Communities has announced a partnership with Save the Family
Foundation Arizona for its most recent Greenlight Gives initiative.

Save the Family has received $3,000 in cash and over $1,000 in in-kind donations this
month as part of the “Making a House a Home” drive to collect essential items for
move-in kits. These kits contain items such as kitchen utensils, bedding and toiletries,
offering a foundation for families to start anew.

Save the Family Foundation of Arizona strives to end homelessness by providing
services and support to families in Maricopa County. The organization advocates for
integrity, compassion and dignity and celebrates the worth of all people.

“We are so grateful for the continued support of Greenlight Communities,” Robyn
Julien, CEO of Save the Family Foundation, said in the release. “Their unwavering
commitment to our cause has been instrumental in driving positive change and
transforming the lives of our families. This support moves us one step closer to our
vision: Communities free from family homelessness, ensuring every person has a safe,
affordable place to call home.”

The nonprofit organization aims to address immediate needs as well as long-term
goals of economic independence.

Greenlight’s charitable endeavors align with its Greenlight Gives Initiative which has
assisted several Arizona-based organizations over the years, including Maricopa
County Animal Care and Control, Kids in Focus, Central Arizona Shelter Services,
American Red Cross and more. The primary focus of Greenlight Gives is providing
housing, education and support to those most in need throughout the Valley.

For more information on Greenlight Communities or its Greenlight Gives initiative
visit LiveGreenlight.com or call (480) 609-6779.
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